
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Agnes McCarthy Caregiver Foundation Awarded Candid's Platinum Seal of 

Transparency; Recognized as Top 0.1% of Charities Nationally 

[February 6, 2024] - The Agnes McCarthy Caregiver Foundation (AMCF) is proud to 

announce that it has been awarded Candid's prestigious Platinum Seal of 

Transparency. This esteemed recognition signifies the Foundation's commitment to 

sharing clear and vital information with the public about its goals, strategies, 

capabilities, achievements, and progress indicators. 

The Platinum Seal of Transparency serves as a testament to the Foundation's 

dedication to transparency and accountability. By achieving this rating, AMCF joins 

the top 0.1% of charities nationally, distinguishing itself as an organization that 

exceeds nonprofit industry standards. 

"We are honored to receive Candid's Platinum Seal of Transparency," said Christie 

Nunan, Executive Director of the Agnes McCarthy Caregiver Foundation. "This 

recognition underscores our unwavering commitment to transparency and our 

mission to make a meaningful difference in the lives of family caregivers. We believe 

that by sharing our strategy, metrics, and achievements, we can inspire trust and 

confidence among our supporters and stakeholders." 

The Platinum Seal of Transparency from Candid is the highest possible rating, setting 

AMCF apart as a leader in the nonprofit sector. It signifies that the Foundation's 

transparency practices surpass expectations, providing donors, partners, and the 

public with comprehensive insights into its operations and impact. 

Moving forward, this significant accomplishment assures the community that donor 

contributions are used effectively and efficiently in carrying out AMCF’s mission to 

provide hope and relief to family caregivers who have loved ones struggling with 

mental and emotional health issues. 

  



About the Agnes McCarthy Caregiver Foundation: AMCF is a 501(c)(3) not-for-profit 

charity. Our mission is to provide hope and relief to individuals who care for 

someone with mental or emotional health issues. Through informational and 

educational support, benevolence grants, and college scholarships, our vision is for 

no family caregiver to face caring for a mentally ill person all alone. For more 

information, visit www.agnesmcf.org or contact Christie Nunan at 

info@agnesmcf.org. 
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